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The International Dairy Federation News Release
For further information please contact  Marylène Tucci at IDF on + 32 2 706 86 44

NEW DIRECTOR GENERAL FOR THE

INTERNATIONAL DAIRY FEDERATION

Brussels, June 2 - The International Dairy Federation announced today the appointment of Mr Christian Robert as its new Director General.

Mr Robert has more than 20 years’ experience of the international dairy industry and has held management positions at the highest level. He served 12 years in the senior management team of Nestle and most recently was Managing Director, Europe with the Bulmer’s Group. 

Mr Robert also has extensive experience of trade associations and representative organisations.

Mr Robert, a Belgian who lives near Brussels, said: “I am delighted to take on such a challenging role at a time when the dairy industry is at the centre of so many crucially important global issues. I look forward to working with people who are held in the highest regard in the industry.”

Jim Begg, President of the IDF, added: “Christian was an outstanding candidate for the position of Director General and he brings a wealth of experience and expertise to the post. We are delighted to announce this appointment which will have a significant impact on the development and progress of the IDF.”

Mr Robert, who is married with four children, will take up his post on September 1. He succeeds Mr Edward Hopkin who is retiring as Director General after 25 years of service with the IDF.

Biography and photograph can be obtained from the IDF Head Office.

Notes to Editors
The International Dairy Federation was founded in 1903. It is a source of scientific and technical expertise. It is both a forum for discussion and exchange and a dairy information centre, created by and for the dairy sector.

To find out more please visit http://www.fil-idf.org
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